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Open Hearts in Difficult Places 

The Open Window Partnership is a seven 

year focus of the campus ministry to send to and 

resource specific countries in North Africa, Middle 

East, Central Asia, and parts of South and South-

east Asia. We go at the invitation of our interna-

tional partners and our desire is to share the gos-

pel and raise up multiplying disciples to help 

launch student led movements.  

A missionary in the Open Window recently 

shared this story…  

The very first question Jane* (a student I 

was meeting with) asked me was, “Okay, who is 

Jesus to you?” I was blown away! That led to a 

conversation about Jesus and what it means to be 

a follower of His. Jane shared that for much of her 

life she and her family have been seeking truth. I then asked Jane, “In your search for truth, 

have you ever read the Bible?” to which she responded, “No, I’ve never even held one!” When 

I asked if she would want to read the Bible with me, she quickly with excitement declared that 

she would love to read the Bible with me. She even said, “We’re not leaving this cafe until we 

decide when we will meet to read the Bible!” 

The following Tuesday, Jane and I met up to read the Bible together. As soon as I sat 

down she asked, “Where is the Bible?! Did you bring it?!” I wish you could have seen the smile 

on her face and the wonder in her eyes as she held the Word of God for the very first time. 

She gently and excitedly flipped through the pages, “So, this is God’s Word…” 

After I explained the gospel to her she responded saying, “That is beautiful, that makes 

sense.” We then read the passage about the woman at the well and she said, “It is a big deal 

that Jesus moves towards this woman. I can see His mercy and forgiveness.” She asked if she 

could keep the Bible. I told her it was a gift for her, and that this was one of the best gifts any-

one could receive. She responded, "Well, of course! It's the book of life!"  

Before I left, I asked Jane what she was feeling, Her response amazed me: “I think I’m 

at the start of a long journey where I get to know Jesus. It’s all so new to me, I’ve never heard 

this message before. It’s different than what I've always been told, but it’s good. I think more 

people, especially in the Middle East, need to hear the message of Jesus–someone needs to 

tell them!”   *Name changed for security reasons  
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June 21st  - 28th, Puerto Plata in the Dominican Republic 

 

We’re excited to share that we are going on a summer mission trip to the DR, partner-

ing with Filters of Hope, a mission group that partners a lot with Cru. Our team consists of us, 

another Cru staff couple, and some grandparents with high school age grandkids.  

Our purpose will be to work with local churches to visit homes in communities where 

there is a lack of clean water to drink and a lack of the Living Water that only Jesus can give.  

By working alongside in-country pastors and church members, we will be able to step into 

many opportunities with people ready to receive the water filters we have to give and hear the 

Good News of Jesus that we have to share.  

As we travel to the Dominican Republic we will experience another culture and wonder-

ful people, while working with a special local team and helping to meet physical and spiritual 

needs.  

We are trusting God to raise up the partners we need to join us in prayer for this trip 

and to provide the $4500 that we need to cover our airfare, water filters, and living expenses. 

Thanks for prayerfully considering this need. If you would like to give, please send a check 

made out to Cru to our home address, or give online to our Cru account, #0257817. Then let 

us know of your partnership so we can keep you abreast of the news about the trip. 

Thanks so much for praying with us over all the preparation for the trip!  

Please also join us in prayer for more students to sign up for all of Cru’s summer mis-

sions, including to the Open Window Partnership countries. It will soon be time for those trips 

to get going! 

We are so grateful for all your prayers and gifts and sharing with us in our ministry 

helping get more people into God’s harvest! 

With love in Jesus,  

Steve & Rochelle 

Our Filter of Hope Trip 


